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Dear friends,

We have not heard anything from you concerning the camp at Tuchheim this year, and we hope that 
everything went off according to plan, and that it was a success. We would very much like to receive 
your comments and opinions on the camp, and look forward to hearing from you on this matter soon.

We have, however, received a report on the camp from a French participant, a copy of which we are 
enclosing with this letter. We hope it will be of some interest to you. The camp seems to have had a 
deep impression on this volunteer, and it is to be hoped that our cooperation can be further continued 
next year with the organisation of another such camp. We await your suggestions on the matter.

It is usually the West German Branch of SCI which deals with all the arrangements of the orientation 
course prior to the camp, and we learn from them that next year they would be very much like to have 
a representative from FDJ on this course. We hope this will be possible, and you will be hearing from 
them further on this matter.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon, with all good wishes from all of us here,

Amitiés,

Franco Perna,
European Secretary,
Service Civil International.
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        Pres.
        W.Germany Enc.


